Michael Petryni

I would like the Department to have a public meeting and hearing on the above plan. As a resident
of Bellingham I have scant information on how the cleanup is to proceed and what its effects will
be on the Central Port area.

More information as well as the opportunity to respond to the information presented would be
appreciated.

Thank you.



